
          MSGR. ANTHONY H. STEIN ASSEMBLY 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 
FROM: DAVID CORDERO, WFN, PGK 

TO: ASSEMBLY MEMBERSHIP & VETERANS 
DATE: NOVEMBER 13, 2017 

 
WORTHY BROTHERS, HONORED VETERANS, 
 
WE ARE NOW TAKING ORDERS FOR THE NEW ASSEMBLY LONG SLEEVE T-SHIRT.  THESE SHIRTS COMMEMORATE THE 

ASSEMBLIES’ ANNIVERSARY AND A DISTINGUISHED TRADITION OF SERVICE TO GOD, OUR CHURCH AND THE COMMUNITY. 
 
BELOW IS THE BASE ARTWORK THAT HONORS THE HISTORY OF OUR ASSEMBLY AND OUR FLAG. 
 

  
 

T-SHIRT SIZING & PRICING: 
LONG SLEEVE T-SHIRT – SMALL - XL: $20.00 EACH,  2XL - 3XL: $24.00 EACH   TALL SIZING: REQUEST PRICING 

 
CONTACT AN ASSEMBLY OFFICER TO PLACE YOUR ORDER, WITH SIZE AND PAYMENT OR OUR WFN VIA E-MAIL:  
CORDERO_DAVID@YAHOO.COM OR VIA PHONE: 973-220-4601. 
 
WGK’S, WDD’S, COUNCIL OFFICERS PLEASE BRING THIS MATTER UP WITH YOUR MEMBERSHIP AT YOUR NEXT GENERAL 

MEETING. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE MSGR. STEIN OFFICERS AND ASSEMBLY WE WISH YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES A HAPPY THANKSGIVING 

AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE TO OUR ORDER. 

 
VIVAT JESÚS !!! 

 
SK DAVID CORDERO, WFN, PGK 
CC/FILE 

mailto:cordero_david@yahoo.com



